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This week in English we have been focusing on complex sentences, identifying the 
main and subordinate clauses and writing our own using varied conjunctions. We 
have also been writing persuasive adverts for the ‘Tutankhamun Experience’ from 
our class book ‘The Ancient Egypt Sleepover’.  

In maths we have been learning about tenths and hundredths and how these are 
represented as decimals. We have been representing decimal numbers in different 
ways.  

For our art and DT project, we have been making 
cardboard sarcophaguses, applying knowledge of nets of 
3D shapes. On the lids, we have designed mosaics and 
used tiles to create the final piece. Next week, we will be 
finishing these with additional hieroglyphs to try to replicate 
some of the Egyptian coffins we saw at the museum.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up - Learning Way to support at home  
In maths we will be learning about 
decimals – comparing and ordering 
numbers with tenths and hundredths 
and rounding to the nearest whole 
number. 
 
In English we will be looking at 
Tutankhamun and Howard Carter, 
writing news broadcasts and diaries.  

- Read at least 5 times a week.  
- Mathletics  
- TTRS or other times tables 

practise. 
- Spellings – these are now being 

sent home weekly to be practised 
before tests every Tuesday.  


